

Dear TIBS Visitor,

Thank you for your continued support to the Taiwan International Boat Show. After much discussion with the relevant hosting authorities, we have decided to postpone TIBS until further notice. While we understand you've put forth much time and effort in planning this trip, the health and safety of everyone involved is our utmost priority, and as such we've decided that this is the best course of action for all parties. If you have already booked your flight and hotel, we recommend that you cancel the reservations at this time; we apologize for any inconveniences.

Once we have decided on a new date, we will post that, as well as all other updates, on our website (https://www.boatshow.tw/en_US/index.html) and Facebook page.

The Taipei International Boat Show team thanks you for your understanding, and together we will all bring the yacht industry to greater heights.

